
OMRA on the Road! 
 
July 2010   
 
OMRA member Dan Harte, his family and OMRA President, Ed Ariniello, volunteered to build public 
awareness of the needs to protect our rights to ride in the Northwest and advocacy for riding opportunities 
at Pro Caliber Vancouver's open house.  Pro Caliber held its summer 2010 open house, inviting riders 
from Southwest Washington and Oregon to get a feel for its commitment to riders and its roots. 
 
There were over 250 people contacted with some great street side and shop placement in partnership 
with Pro Caliber Motosports from Bend, Vancouver and Longview. 
 
Pro Caliber promises to renew being a great supporter of the OMRA and its cause by offering future 
partnerships and jumping in as a silver sponsor! 

 

Oregon Motorcycle Riders Association – Protecting your right to ride since 1972! www.omraoffroad.com 

 

 


